Our Smokin' G Food Truck is not available for Sat, Oct 15, so they will not be joining us for the festivities of the day this time around. I will save the peddlers permit form however, in the event they can come another time! And we will start planning earlier.

We are still hosting the live musician, however, and hope to have him outdoors if the weather permits!

Thanks so much! ~Judy

On Thu, Sep 22, 2022 at 12:39 AM Judith Easley-Marshall < <u>judithkaywrites@gmail.com</u>> wrote: Thank you! I will reach out to Smokin' G's Food Truck and see if they're available that day! If they are, we will get this permit back to you ASAP! ~Judy

On Wed, Sep 21, 2022 at 9:20 AM <earlhamcityhall@mchsi.com> wrote:

Hi Judy,

The October council meeting is Oct 10th, so I emailed council to get their thoughts on this and then it can be officially approved on the 10th. I don't think they will have any problem with this, but I will let you know. The food truck needs a Transient Merchant Permit. I have attached the application.

Mary Sue Hibbs

City Clerk

From: Judith Easley-Marshall < judithkaywrites@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 2:56 PM

To: earlhamcityhall@mchsi.com

Subject: October 15th Live Music Event

Hello!

This is Judy Easley-Marshall over at the bookstore across the street.

On Oct 15th I am hosting a live music event by Christian artist/musician Mitch McVicker. He will be playing from 11 AM until 1 PM that day. This is a free event for the community, although he will have a free-will offering jar available if anyone wishes to donate to his gas fund for travel.

Weather permitting, we would like to host Mitch outside. We don't want to block the sidewalk (foot traffic), so we were thinking of using the parking space to the south - between us and Beans & Beignets. Mitch is a folk artist who records his rhythm tracks on the spot. He's fun to watch and entertaining from the word go! We are asking for permission to be outside if the weather is decent that day.

On another note for the same day, I have a client at Marshall & Associates who own a food truck - Smokin' Gs BBQ out of Marshalltown. They are available and have offered to bring their truck to Earlham the same day Mitch is playing. What are the food truck rules for town? Is this a possibility?

Thank you for adding these items to the next city council meeting. I'm sorry I'm getting this in so late! I didn't realize the Sept meeting was already passed!

My phone # at the office/bookstore is 515-758-3866. Or this email works too!

Thanks a million! ~Judy